
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Lafayette County Board of County Commissioners will be accepting bids to repair 

and replace the chain link fencing around the baseball fields at the Edward Perry Sports 

Complex. There will be a mandatory walk-thru meeting held on Thursday, February 6, 2025 at 

10:00 a.m. at the Edward Perry Sports Complex located at 840 NE County Rd 400 Mayo, FL 

32066. All bids are due by Friday, February 21, 2025 at 3:00 p.m., and will be opened at a 

regular scheduled Board Meeting on Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 5:30 p.m., or as soon 

thereafter as the bids can be opened. 

The Lafayette County Board of County Commissioners reserve the right to accept and/or 

reject any and all bids, with or without cause, to waive technicalities or to accept the bid which, 

in its judgment, best serves the interest of Lafayette County. Persons are advised that, if they 

decide to appeal any decision made concerning the award of this bid, they will need to ensure 

that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and 

evidence upon which the appeal is to be made. 

 

        By Order Of: 

 

 

 

 

        Anthony Adams, Chairman 

        Lafayette County Commission 

 

RIVERBEND NEWS 

Please Run 1/22/25 and 1/29/25 

 

 


